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Press Release 

 

 

PRELIMINARY TRAFFIC FIGURES FOR TWO MONTHS ENDED 31 AUGUST 

2013 

 

Rome, 5 September 2013 – Preliminary traffic figures for the network operated under concession 

by Autostrade per l'Italia, the Group’s principal operator, report a 0.9% reduction during July-

August 2013 compared with the same period of 2012.  

 

"Traffic trends in Italy during the summer months confirm the continuing improvement with 

respect to the previous year and early 2013," commented the Group’s CEO, Giovanni 

Castellucci, whilst attending the Italian Infrastructure Day event being held today at the Milan 

Stock Exchange. 

 

In the first eight months of 2013 total traffic using the network operated by Autostrade per l’Italia 

was down 2.2% on the same period of 2012, whilst the first half of 2013 registered a decline of 

2.8% compared with the same period of 2012.  


